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Dear parents/guardians, 

 

Your child has been chosen to represent Gainsborough in the ‘Timperley Shield’ football competition. This 

is a 6-a-side competition and will be held at Crewe Alex Soccer Centre on Monday 26th March 2018.  

 

The competition is due to start at 12.15, and will finish at 4.30 with a presentation of results. You are more 

than welcome to attend and support your child on the day. Due to the early start, your child will have their 

dinner earlier than normal. If your child requires a school dinner please state this is on the permission slip 

below.  

 

Your child will be taken to the event by members of Gainsborough staff. However, we will not be bringing 

them back to school. Therefore, you need to pick your child up from Crewe Alex Soccer Centre. 

It is important that your child brings their shin pads, football trainers, a water bottle and a healthy snack for 

during the event.  

 

If your child has asthma and requires an inhaler, it is their responsibility to carry this to the event. 

 

Thank you.  

 

Miss Garside. 

PE Co-ordinator. 

 

 

Timperley Shield football competition 

Monday 26th March 2018 (12.15-4.30pm) 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………….. class …………………… to attend the 

above football competition. 

 

My child is allowed to be photographed 

 

My child requires an inhaler  

 

I will pick my child up from Crewe Alex Soccer Centre 

 

My child will bring their own lunch  

 

My child will require a school packed lunch  

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………Emergency phone  

 

number………………………………………… 

    

 

 

 

 

 


